PERMANENT OBSERVER MISSION 25 East 39" Street, New York, NY 10016

OF THE HOLY SEE = (212) 370-7885 (212) 370-9622

TO THE UNITED NATIONS 2 office@holyseemission.org

January 25, 2016
N. 1456/16

Rev. Msgr. Ted Bertagni

Director, Clergy and Diocesan Relations
Cross Catholic Outreach

2700 N. Military Trail, Suite 240

PO Box 273908

Boca Raton, FL. 33427-3908

Dear Monsignor Bertagni:

I have received with great pleasure the letter dated January
18th, 2016 with enclosed the latest issue of your newsletter.

Let me congratulate you for the wonderful news that Cross
Catholic Outreach has received Papal approval of its canonical status
through the Pontifical Council Cor Unum.

While 1 wish to encourage your organization in the
multiform undertakings on behalf of the poorest of the poor
internationally and remembering our meaningful conversation of last
year in Washington, D.C,, I promise to keep your ministry in my prayers.

With sentiments of esteem [ remain
Faithfully in Christ,

Archbishop Bernarditg:;%l/\

Apostolic Nuncio - Permanent Observer
Of the Holy See to the United Nations



